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STATEMENT REGARDING USE OF SILVER DIAMINE FLUORIDE BY DENTAL 

HYGIENISTS ACTING UNDER GENERAL SUPERVISION 

 

 The Georgia Board of Dentistry has voted to issue a statement clarifying the use of “fluoride 

treatment” by dental hygienists acting under general supervision pursuant to Rule 150-5-.03. The act 

of providing “fluoride treatment” authorized by this Rule includes the use of Silver Diamine Fluoride 

by dental hygienists acting under general supervision. 

 

 This statement is intended neither to limit nor to authorize hereby, or to in any other way 

affect the authority of such dental hygienists to use any other treatment than that named herein. 

 

 


